
   
 
 

Our Value this half term is Peace: Please join us in looking out for any members of our community 
demonstrating peace and living out this value. If any of your children or someone else’s child shows 
Peace, we would love to hear about it and we can place it in our newsletters. 
Daniel 10:19 
“And he said, ‘O man greatly loved, fear not, peace be with you; be strong and of good courage.' And as he 
spoke to me, I was strengthened and said, 'Let my lord speak, for you have strengthened me.’ ” 

Attendance 
Please remember that school starts at 8.40am and registers close at 8.50am. Anyone arriving after this will 
be marked as late. It is important to ensure your child(ren) arrive at school on time as they start learning as 
soon as they are in the classroom. If your child is going to be absent from school, please log it on ParentMail 
or ring the school office after 8am. 

Ofsted Inspection 
As you will be aware, Ofsted inspected the school on Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th January.  The 
findings of the inspection will be shared with you all when we receive the finalised report.  Thank you to staff 
for your continued hard work and to our amazing children. 

Online Safety 
This week’s on line safety is Bereal. A copy of the leaflet is attached with this newsletter.  

Spelling Shed champions are: 
1. Gabriel 6CR  1. 6CR 
2. Herbie 5AB  2. 5AB 
3. Elliot C 5NS  3. 3JG 

Year 6 Blackwell Residential 
All payments should have been made by today 13th January 2023. 

Mental Health Sleep Strategies 
Does your child find it difficult to settle to sleep? On the 17th January at 2pm, Clare Darby, our Mental Health 
Practitioner, will be talking about sleep issues and offering advice and suggestions on how to resolve them.   
If you would like to join us, please let either your child's class teacher or the office know.   

School admissions  
The deadline for school applications for Reception 2023 is fast approaching. To find out more information 
about how to apply, or if you know of anyone looking for a school place for September then please follow 
this link https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20099/school_admissions by 15th January 

British Value 
The British Value that we have been thinking about this week is: 
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Parent Survey 
Thank you for taking the time to complete our Parent Survey.  Your feedback is really valued and we thank 
you for your continued support. 

 January 2022 

My child is happy at school 97% 

My child feels safe at school 98% 

My child makes good progress at school 98% 

My child is well looked after at school 97% 

My child is taught well at this school 98% 

My child receives appropriate homework for their age 95% 

The school makes sur its pupils are well behaved 95% 

This school deals effectively with bullying 93% 

This school is well led and managed 95% 

This school responds effectively to any concerns that I raise 94% 

I receive valuable information from the school about my 
child’s progress 

93% 

This school has a Christian ethos 99% 

My child has settled down well after starting school. 97% 

 
 
 

 
Week commencing 02.01.23 

 

Class 
 

Child of the Week and reason Reader of the Week 

RLN 
 
 

Ava SJ for her understanding of the 
concept of 1 less and for being able to 
explain her answers. 

Holly 

RWT 
 
 

Lola-May has worked really hard this 
week, especially in phonics and has given 
really thoughtful answers about our book 
and topic. Well done Lola-May. 

Neave 

1BC 
 
 

Harry for taking an active part in our 
fieldwork geography lesson and asking 
some very thoughtful questions. 

Darcie 

2GS 
 
 

Savannah for being fabulous! Savannah 
has amazing recall of prior learning and 
retains everything she has been taught! She 
engages well in all lessons and tries really 
hard! 

Bella 

2SS 
 
 

David for his focus and hard work in all 
lessons. I am so proud of you, keep this 
up. 

Secilius 

3RT 
 
 

Tom W for super contributions to class 
discussions and working really hard in all 
lessons.  

Makayla 

3JG 
 

James for being a pleasure to have in the 
class and for his cracking sense of humour. 

Merryn 

4RH 
 

Lily-Mai for always giving 100% in lessons 
and being a fantastic role model.  

RJ 

4MK 
 
 

John-Morris for superb effort with your 
recorder skills in Music. Well done, keep it 
up! 

Azeekai 



5AB 
 
 

Sophie for her thoughtful contributions to 
our English lessons and outstanding effort 
in every subject. 

Maria 

5NS 
 
 

Connon for showing determination and 
focus to understand how to multiply 2 
digits by 2 digits. You’re a superstar! 

Brooke 

6CR 
 
 

Olly-James for coming back from the 
Christmas break with a super attitude 
towards his learning. I am very impressed 
– keep it up! 

Keeley 

6FS 
 
 

Daniel for his outstanding attitude to 
learning across the curriculum and his 
engagement in all our lessons. Well done! 

Jasmine 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


